
SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA SECTION REPORT 
 
 
To: President Mike Souza and the Bod 
 
Updated report: 
 
The southern California section has had 1 meeting since the symposium. The meeting 
was held at Pacific Artglass on Oct. 18 where we had a tour and demos including 
slumping and high pressure water cutting. We had a short business meeting and had 
lunch.  We had about 20 people in attendance. Our next meeting will be some time after 
the first of the year and will be held at National Diamond Lab in LA. 
 
I am back as director replacing Richard Bock who took the glassblowing position at UC 
Santa Barbara beginning Oct. 1st. 
At the present time we are also looking at hotel sites to bring the symposium to southern 
California  ( Kal-E- for-nee-yah)  per the Govenator 
 
The condition of our section is ok considering we lost some jobs. In looking over our 
section roster we don't have any section members who are not national members. 
What we need to do is check to see if any have let their membership laps.  We have dues 
of $10 but only collect from a portion of the membership that is within our section. We 
haven't figured how to fix this. 
 
Jim Merritt 
Director 


